
● The General Education Committee (GEC) met last week and reviewed about 50 
proposals for the Foundations categories, which have been moved on in the curriculum 
process.  If you have any questions, at any point in this process, please do reach out to 
either Erin Baumgartner or Breeann Flesch. 

● The deadline for getting proposals for the Exploring Knowledge categories to the GEC is 
November 13th.  Please note that this means that these proposals will need to have 
cleared your division chair and division curriculum committee by then, so do allow time 
for your division colleagues to review the proposals.  

● As you are filling out these forms, please provide ample details for how your class meets 
the content criteria for the category.  This information is the primary means for which the 
GEC makes its decisions on inclusion in the category.  


